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	Praise & Prayer January and February 2012


Dear Praying Friends,

As you probably know, January is the holiday month in Paraguay.  It’s terribly hot with temperatures around 40 degrees C, and because of the enormous amount of building going on in Asuncion and other cities, temperatures don’t drop much during the night!  Most people try to escape to cooler climes if they are able, and those who can’t leave the country visit relatives in the countryside.  Please pray that all the FEISA staff may have a refreshing break with their families.  Most of the students will probably be doing holiday work to earn some money towards their 2012 fees.  Do pray they may be successful in finding good jobs!

At this time of the year, many young people are considering which studies to follow.   Please pray for new First Year and Fourth Year students to apply to FEISA – the right people in the right numbers. 30 in each group would be ideal, to allow for the few people who inevitably drop out during the year. 

This year FEISA is making a determined effort to increase their prayer and financial base so that they may know God’s guidance throughout the new academic year and also don’t have to use up all their diminishing store of reserves!  To this end, they have produced and completed the Power Point presentation mentioned in their last couple of letters. We are attaching a copy with this letter and trust that you will enjoy it and perhaps be able to share it with a small group of friends. 

In addition, Molly Cooper and Eileen Murphy would ask you to join them in praying for a very special event to be held in Northern Ireland, on Friday February 3rd, when around 500 supporters of The South American Mission Society will be gathering for praise and prayer, and to hear what God is doing in South America.  Before this meeting starts, Molly and Eileen will be selling some beautiful, hand-crafted cards, especially made in support of FEISA, and each participant will also be offered a leaflet explaining what FEISA is all about.   Please pray for much interest and that God would move many people to pray and financially support this ministry.  

Ana asks, too, that you would pray for some important activities in February. From the end of January and into February, FEISA staff will be very busy preparing timetables and working on administrative details for the new academic year.   Pray for clear heads and wise decisions!

On Tuesday February 14th, the Third Year students will meet to start preparing for their Teaching Practices that begin around Monday February 27th, depending on the school.  They will be with working with 5 year olds.

On Wednesday February 15th, interviews with new students will begin and also visits to the homes of students who come asking for scholarships.  Last year, FEISA gave 12 half-scholarships to promising but very needy students and would like to offer some again this year, depending on the availability of funds.

In the third week of February, the Second Year students begin two weeks of creative workshops followed by normal academic classes.  Classes for the First Year students start at the beginning of March and the Fourth Year Degree students start their classes on Thursday March 15th.  Please pray for a smooth start to the academic year – that the new students would settle in quickly and that the Second and Third Years would return full of enthusiasm to continue their studies!

Thank you so much for all that your interest and support mean to FEISA.  May 2012 be a very blessed year for your own ministry, too.


                       Eileen, (on behalf of FEISA)



Summary for Prayer and Praise

Pray for a refreshing summer break for all the staff.

Pray that the students may get good jobs to help them cover their fees. 

Pray for much interest in FEISA at the Friday Night Alive event on February 3rd in Northern Ireland.

Praise God for the excellent Power Point produced in FEISA.  Ask that God would use it to  inform and inspire a positive response in prayer and financial support.

Pray for wisdom for the administrative staff, working on details for the new academic year.

Pray that God would draw the right new students to apply for FEISA. (ideally 30 for the 1st and 4th Year groups)  Praise God that there is interest in the Degree Course this year.

Remember the Third Year students meeting on Tuesday February 14th to start preparing for their Teaching Practice with 5 year olds at the end of February.

Pray for much discernment in interviews of new students, and in visits to potential scholarship students’ homes, starting on Wednesday February 15th.
Pray that the Second Years’ workshops, starting in the 3rd week of February, may be really creative and inspiring.

Praise God that the Second Year students will be seeking to give a warm welcome to the new First Year intake, at the beginning of March.  Pray for good intergration. 

Pray for the Degree course starting on March 15th.
Ask God for a smooth start to the new academic year.
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